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Access to GP records online
More than four in five GP Practices [81.1%] in England are now giving patients access to their health records online. 
Instead of needing to contact their GP Practice, 23.5 million people can now view test results and check their Consultation Notes on their smartphone or online through the NHS App.


Updates to the NHS App
The NHS App has been redesigned to make it simpler for patients to find and access services. 
Patients will be prompted to update their NHS App over the next few weeks and will see an updated home page, simpler structure, and easier-to-understand language. 
The roll out should start before Christmas. Some services have moved within the NHS App, but all the services patients need are still available.



Continuity of care: delayed diagnosis in GP Practices
There is no specific requirement within the current GP Contract to ensure that GP Practices provide Continuity of Care for their patients. 
The report concludes that making Continuity of Care an essential requirement for GP Practices could reduce the risk of a delay in diagnosing serious health conditions, and ease pressure on GPs' workload and welfare

https://www.hssib.org.uk/news-events-blog/change-needed-in-how-gp-continuity-of-care-is-prioritised-at-a-national-level/



